Richard Avenue Primary School Hurstwood Road Sunderland SR4 7LQ

Head Teacher: Mrs K L Todd



Email: raps@schools.sunderland.gov.uk

**Telephone:** 0191 500 7990 **Fax:** 0191 597 2640

Website: www.richardavenue.co.uk/

Text Service: 0191 580 0377

Dear Parent / Carer,

In these unusual times, everyone at Richard Avenue believes it is very important to be kind to each other both in school and in our community. Our priority is to carry out as many Acts of Kindness as is possible to support everyone that we care about.

On Friday we our organising our first kind act, the Macmillan Coffee Morning. It will be a little different from normal as unfortunately we will not be able to invite parents or carers into our school as we normally do, to share the lovely cakes and coffee organised by Mrs Atkinson.

This year the children will be having a coffee morning in their classrooms, to keep everyone as safe as possible. So on Friday 25<sup>th</sup> September 2020, all children will be able to come to school in their own clothes, a cake and drink for a donation of £1. School will be providing cakes and a drink. All profits will be sent to Macmillan.

## Macmillan Coffee Morning Friday 25<sup>th</sup> September 2020 £1 donation to wear own clothes / cake and juice.

Take care and STAY SAFE,

Yours Faithfully,

Miss Walker (Senior Assistant Head)

























